
PROCLAMATION  

BUILDING SAFETY MONTH 2010 
 

WHEREAS, the safety of the building we occupy daily is essential to the health, safety 
and welfare of the residents of the Village of Lombard; and  

 

WHEREAS, the Community Development Department addresses critical safety issues 
in the built environment that affect citizens in everyday life and in times of 
natural disaster; and  

 

WHEREAS, Building Safety Month, sponsored by the International Code Council, seeks 
to remind the public about the critical role local code officials play in public 
safety by preventing fires, accidents, and ensuring structures are safe.  

 

WHEREAS, building safety and fire prevention officials, architects, engineers, builders 
and others in the construction industry work year-round to ensure the safe 
construction of buildings; and 

 

WHEREAS, “Commemorating a 30 Year Legacy of Leadership” is the theme for 
Building Safety Month. 

 

NOW THEREFORE, I, William J. Mueller, President of the Village of Lombard, do 

hereby proclaim May 2010 as BUILDING SAFETY MONTH in Lombard, 
recognize the Village’s inspection staff in their efforts to encourage all 
residents to become familiar with the importance of improving building 
safety. 

 
 
 ______________________________ 
 William J. Mueller 

 Village President  



 


